
Vulley Flyers

Valley Flyers,

We will be having our annual strawberry shortcake feed on the 20th of June at

lPM, at the 36H hangar. It would be great if we could get a large contingent of the club

to attend. We will also be doing check-rides for 574 as it should be back. Since it has

been longer than 90 days since anyone has flown 574, insurance has asked that each

person allowed to fly it have a quick check-ride again. Al will be available that day to
assist in that. Please bring your choice of meat for the grill and a side dish. We will see

you there! Guests are welcome.

We would like to introduce Tom Braeunig to the board of Valley Flyers. Van has

made the decision to step down as president as his schedule was regularly over booked.

We would like to thank Van for all his efforts, he did a wonderful job for the club. In his

stead, Ryan has moved from Vice-President to President, and Tom will be the new Vice-
President.

12382 is now for sale. If there is anyone interested or if you know of anyone,

please pass the word to Joan as we would like to reduce the fleet to 3 planes at this time.
The plane is priced at $35,000.

Our Thanks to Cindy Ford, the tower chief, for coming to our last meeting. She

has informed me that the tower is once agun open to visitors.

Hot August Flights will be back again this year. Valley Flyers had a swap market

at the same time that was well received by buyers and sellers. Be thinking of any items
you may like to sell, and it would be great to put that on again. Hot August Flights will
be August 1" this year.

Have a great month flying!!

Al:503.932.9374
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